
 

  

Question on Notice 

No. 1127 

Asked on 28 November 2024 

 
Mr P Russo asked Premier and Minister for Veterans (Hon. D Crisafulli)— 

 

QUESTION: 

 

With reference to the absence of a Charter Letter for the Minister for Veterans—  

Will the Premier outline the core portfolio values and portfolio deliverables for this area? 

 

ANSWER: 

 

In my Ministerial Statement to the House on 10 December 2024, I outlined my vision 

with respect to how, as a nation, we must do better to support our current and former 

service men and women. 

 

In answering this question, I refer the Member to this Ministerial Statement, which also 

acknowledges the Commonwealth Government’s response to the final report of the Royal 

Commission into Defence and Veteran Suicide. 

 

In responding to the Member, I take this opportunity to reiterate what I said in the House 

– I want all current and former service men and women in our state to know that in 

Queensland they have a state government that truly values their service. 

 


